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The Law Society of Nunavut extends its congratulations and welcome to our 
colleagues, Justice Susan Charlesworth and Justice Christian Lyons on their 
appointment to the Nunavut Court of Justice. 
 
Both Justice Charlesworth and Justice Lyons have demonstrated through their 
careers experience in and commitment to the administration of justice in Nunavut 
that will serve them well in their new positions. 
 
On behalf of the lawyers of Nunavut, we offer our wishes for every success to our 
two new judges as we work with them in providing legal and judicial services to the 
people of Nunavut, whom it is our honour to serve. 
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